
Bell Atlantic Mary Liz Hepburn
1300 I Street N.W. Staff Manager
Suite 400W Federal Regulatory Filings
Washington, DC  20005 (202) 336-7890
E-Mail:  mary.e.hepburn@bellatlantic.com Fax:  (202) 336-7858

January 6, 1999

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
The Portals
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC  20554

Attention:  Competitive Pricing Division

Dear Ms. Salas:

With this letter, NYNEX (Bell Atlantic – North) hereby transmits a copy of its Complete Base
Document for FCC Tariff No. 1 which includes all tariff changes effective as of the first day of
January 1999.

Please address any inquiries concerning this letter to the attention of the undersigned at the above
address or phone number.

Sincerely,

/s/ Mary Liz Hepburn
Mary Liz Hepburn


